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Do NOT do this! I appreciate being able to spend several days reviewing my ballot 

and researching what's on it. I appreciate not having to take off work to vote, which is 

something many people cannot realistically do. I appreciate that more citizens have 

their voice heard, which is the entire point of elections. There is zero evidence of 

significant voter fraud. Preventing tons of people who have the right to vote from 

being able to cast a vote in the pursuit of preventing a very tiny number of people 

from voting when they aren't allowed to does not serve democracy. This is s blatant 

attempt at voter suppression. Any politician pushing for this should be ashamed of 

themselves.  


